
 

 

 

THINKING ABOUT THE HOLIDAYS! 
OPEN COMMUNICATION DAY 

Thursday 9 December 2021 at 11am                                           
 

The holiday season can be quite difficult in terms of not being in 

school and not having the usual routine. Join us on the 9th of 

December to discuss and think about how school holidays can be 

more fun for your family.   

 

Please join this virtual session if you would like to: 

• Share any questions or concerns around supporting your 

child at home over the holiday period. 

• Would like a space to meet other parent and share ideas. 

 

School and health professionals will be available to listen and 

discuss possible solutions or new ideas to try. 

 

Come and meet 

representatives from 

the  health and 

school team, share 

your thoughts and 

discuss your 

concerns 

____ 

If you would like to join, 

please contact us to 

book and we will send 

you the link. Contact 

Rughi Rahman- MDT 

coordinator admin 

support email address: 

rf.scshealthteams@nhs

.net                  

 

 

 

 

Thinking about 

the holidays? 

 

If you would like an 

interpreter please let us 

know in your booking 

email. 

 

http://www.whittington.nhs.uk/

